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Mr. J. P. 0"«illy, Director

U.5. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region 11

10! Marietta Street, Suite 3100
Atlanta, GA 30303

Re: 6Ocon-2 Unic 2

Docket No. 50-270
Dear Mr. O'Reilly:
My letter of December 2!, 1979, indicated that Reportable Occurrence Report
R0O=270/79-8 would be submitted by January 7, 1980, However, investigation
of the incident has not yvet been completed. The report will be submitted by
January 14, 1980.

Very truly yours,

William O. Parker, Jr. .éy“ /_}H
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